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New Postulants for Madagascar 
 
ANTANANARIVO, Madagascar - On the 3rd of October 2021, the postulant community of 
Andraisoro-Antananarivo had the joy of welcoming seven new young men from all over the 
country, wishing to respond to the call of Christ through the Montfortian charism and 
spirituality. 
 
The Provincial Superior, Father Bruno, together with Father Crescent and Father Jean-Joël, 
warmly welcomed them during a Mass of thanksgiving. Father Bruno, in his homily, insisted 
on this new family which they are now forming, the Montfortian family, in which they will be 
identified in the light of their prayers, their community life, studies and manual work. 
 
With the Virgin Mary, we wish peace and joy during the journey of our young postulants. 
 
God Alone! 
 

Bro. Joseph Victor Ratafitaniaina, SMM 
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